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Eric Wooten

From: Melissa O'Rourke <melissa.orourke@summit-broadband.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 5:16 PM

To: Eric Wooten

Subject: {BULK} RE: d/b/a issue

Importance: Low

Thank you Eric!

This email shall serve as request to remove “dba Dais Communications” from our Certificate of Authority (#TY-061). The
Certificate of Authority should simply list “Dais Communications, LLC”

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Melissa O'Rourke
Contra = t

Phone 4

vy Adhrarstraiog

From: Eric Wooten [mailto:ewooten@psc.state.fl.us]

Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2017 5:13 PM

To: Melissa O'Rourke <melissa.orourke@summit-broadband.com>
Subject: RE: d/b/a issue

Hi Melissa,

In your original application in 2012, Dais Communications, LLC was listed as your name and Dais Communications was
fisted as a fictitious name, so that ended up on your certificate.

if that is an error, all you need to do is to send an email to me that says that you request that your name be changed to
what it should be, and that request will authorize me to process the change to update your Certificate of Authority.

Thanks,

Eric

Eric Wooten | Public Utility Analyst

Oftice of Telecommunications
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, I'l. 32399-0850

Tel 1 (850) 413-6546

Fax: (850) 413-6547

E-mail: ewooten(@psc.state.fl.us
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